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Hobbs, New Mexico
April 25, 1957

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico
Attention: Mr., R. F. Montgomery
Gentlemen:
Replying to your letter of April 18, 1957, marker at our
Leonard Oil Company et al No. 2, Unit I, Section 9, T-20-S, R-36-E,

Lea County, New Mexico has been corrected to show NE SE 9-20-326.,

Thank you for calling this error to our attention.

Yours truly,

A P

TTTFRANK T. ELLIOTT
District Superintendent
Hobbs District, New Mexico Div.

Production Department
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